
From: Anderson, Mark A 
Sent: Friday, 14 February 2014 7:21 AM
To: Adams, Kaylene J; Bek, Jason D; Branch, Lisa D; Curtis, Julie J; Davis, Kathryn Susa; Delany, Tim 
V; Dowsett, Jenny G; Edwards, Debbie D; Emond, Leanne L; Fraser, Joel B; Gilmore, Susan C; 
Grandin, Katy E; Hanratty, Pete M; Harrison, Peter J; Hibbert, Michelle A; Jelleff, Pauline P; 
Jorgensen, Paul D; Joustra, Christopher J; Kenneth, Kieran K; Mckenzie, Brian R; Mullan, William W; 
Nicholls, Graeme R; Osborn, Monique Y; Rock, Melissa A; Rodaughan, Anthony L; Romano, 
Rosemarie L; Snell, Matthew D; Tactor, Jamie M; Telford, George R; Van Breugel, Paul J; Walsh, 
Barbara A
Subject: Bushfire Advice - Friday 14 FEB

BUSHFIRE ADVICE

Dear Colleagues,

Please note this information attached from the Chief Health Officer – it will assist with inquiries 
regarding health impact of smoke conditions:

Also information regarding public meeting to be held re Hazelwood Mine fire

From: "ICC-Hazelwood (Media)" <icchaz.media@icc.vic.gov.au>
Date: 13 February 2014 8:09:25 PM AEDT
To: "SCC-Vic (Media)" <sccvic.media@scc.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Open Cut Mine  Fire Cummunity Meeting

A community meeting will be held tomorrow to provide an update on the Latrobe Valley open cut 
mine fires.
 
When: 6pm, Friday 14th February 
 
Where: Kernot Hall, Princes Highway, Morwell.
 
A number of agency representatives (including fire agencies, EPA, Victoria Police, Health) will be 
attending.
 
We would appreciate if media and stakeholders can promote this community meeting through their 
channels.

Best Regards

Mark Anderson | Senior Advisor Regional Performance and Planning | South Eastern Victoria Region
Department of Education and Early Childhood Development
Cnr Kirk and Haigh Streets, Moe
t: 0351 270 441
e: anderson.mark.a@edumail.vic.gov.au
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